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April 23, 2024

Account # : goococoose

Dear :

During a recent review of your contract for the purchase ofa |, it was noted that the following was omitted or incorrectly
stated:

- The Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) for the vehicle you purchased was incorrectly printed on the

Contract. The correct VIN is .
The Annual Percentage Rate was inccrrectly stated on the Contract as . The correct Annual Percentage

Rate is C.CCC.

Please keep this letter with your original contract as your record of the correction. If you have any questions regarding this
letter, please contact our office at (800)926-6750.

We apologize for anyinconvenience caused by this error.
Sincerely,
Anthony Caucci

Defi Testing (#800)



